
Planning
<planning@durham.gov.uk>

22nd July 2024

DM/24/01683/TCA | T1 & T2 - Ash - Fell due to suspected Ash Dieback | 10 Ferens Park 
Durham DH1 1NU 

Dear Amy Beveridge

The City of Durham Trust has considered this application and feels that no decision for tree removal 
should be made until a tree specialist has inspected the trees for the presence, or otherwise, of ash 
dieback.

Regards

Sue Childs
Vice Chair
City of Durham Trust
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